
Institutional review board statement. 

The present investigation was performed in accordance with the Home Office 

Guidance on the operation of the Animals (Scientific Procedures) Act (Great 

Britain Home Office, 2000). However, the study only used tissues from animals 

which fell outside of the ASPA remit (i.e. organs were isolated from fetuses before 

2/3 gestation was completed) and thus no specific "procedures" were carried out 

requiring explicit ethical approval. 

 

 

 


